
From: Margaret Besheer 
Sent: Monday, June 18, 2012 12:58 PM 
To: Kataryna Lyson 
Subject: Also on UN... 

Kataryna, 

My AFP colleague asks if they could possibly get the tenor of our letter so they can stay on message and ask In the same 
way. Their legal dept is in France, so It would be their regional director in Washington contacting UN on their behalf. 

Thanks 

Margaret Besheer 
UN Correspondent 
Voice of America 
+ 1.212.826.4529 (direct) 
+1.917.748.1706 (mobile) 
Twitter: @mbesheer 
www.voanews·com 

4 

www.voanews�com

